
3. NEXT COMMISSION MEETING 

It was agreed tentatively that the next meeting of the Commission would be
held in Los Angeles on Thursday, March 2, 1961, subject to confirmation by 
Commissioner Anderson. (NOTE: Subsequently, this was changed to Tuesday, 
March 7, 1961, to be held in Sacramento, starting at 10 a.m. ) 
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